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Amanda Griffith

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 4:27 PM
To: Mark Cicchetti
Subject: RE: parties

Got it, thank you.  Will do! 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Mark Cicchetti  
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 3:41 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: parties 
 
Good afternoon, Dorothy, 
 
OPC should be removed entirely.  Thanks! 
 
Mark 
 
Mark Cicchetti 
Bureau Chief 
Bureau of Finance, Tax, and Cost Recovery 
Division of Accounting and Finance 
  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
Phone  850.413.6066 
Fax      850.413.6067 
Mark.Cicchetti@psc.state.fl.us 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 3:40 PM 
To: Mark Cicchetti 
Subject: RE: parties 
 
Good afternoon, Mark, 
 
Thank you for letting us know.  Simply for clarification, are you requesting that OPC be removed 
“completely” from the parties list for each of those dockets, or the “party” designation changed to 
“interested person” only?  
 
Thank you for your help! 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Mark Cicchetti  
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 1:16 PM 
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To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: parties 
 
Dorothy: 
 
After meeting with legal this morning, it was decided that OPC should not be listed as a party in the tax dockets, Docket 
Nos. 20180044, 20180045, 20180046, 20180047, and 20180048. Please let me know if there is anything I need to do 
other than this email. Thanks! 
 
Mark 
 
Mark Cicchetti 
Bureau Chief 
Bureau of Finance, Tax, and Cost Recovery 
Division of Accounting and Finance 
  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
Phone  850.413.6066 
Fax      850.413.6067 
Mark.Cicchetti@psc.state.fl.us 
 




